

École Powerview School

P.0. BOX 157, POWERVIEW, MANITOBA ROE 1P0
TELEPHONE: 367-2296 FAX: 367-2773
SUNRISE SCHOOL DIVISION

C. VIZNAUGH, PRINCIPAL

M. HOVORKA, ASST. PRINCIPAL P. SCHRAM, ASST. PRINCIPAL

January 8, 2024

Dear Superintendent Cathy Tymko and Sunrise School Board Members,

Ecole Powerview School is planning a two-day overnight trip to Asessippi for 50 of our Grades 6 to 8 students. The students would be taking a Winnipeg River Charter bus and staying at the Russell Inn for 2 nights. They would receive the opportunity to ski, snowboard or tube at Asessippi Ski Area and Resort for 2 days. The proposed dates are departing Monday, February 26 and returning Wednesday, February 28. The Higher Care Field Trip form will be completed and collected at least one week prior to leaving on the trip to ensure all requirements are met.

This trip will connect to our school goal around mental health allowing students an opportunity to interact with their peers outside of the school setting. The activities of the trip directly connect to the physical education and health curriculum. Students will also get the opportunity to travel outside of the community and meet others which not all students have the opportunity to do outside of school-led activities.

If you have any questions about our proposed trip, please reach out to talk further.

Thank-you,

Paul Schram Assistant Principal – Ecole Powerview School Ph: (204) 998-4130